
Dear family Ben and I have decided to take some time off to reflect and pray 
 
In Jin Moon 
January 11, 2016 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

 
 

We would like to inform you that due to the recent chain of events that led to the cancellation of the 

Midnight prayer and Sunday services at EG, Ben and I have decided to take some time off to reflect and 

pray. Please know that our hearts are with God, True Parents and all of you as you journey on in your life 

of faith. 

 

See you soon... 

 

In Jin & Ben 
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